
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear iWood Ecodesign , 
 
Congratulations! You’ve made domino magazine’s Green List! Your company or 
product is one of 125 honored by our editors for its critical role in transforming our 
consumer landscape through high-quality sustainable design.  
 
To compile our list, we partnered with leading environmental website 
treehugger.com and evaluated goods across several categories. We chose winners 
for their exceptional design ingenuity and authentic commitment to responsible 
business practices. 
 
When domino’s all-green March issue hits newsstands next week, our 550,000 
readers will learn about your company. We invite you to add the 2007 domino 
Green List stamp (coming to you via e-mail) to your website to let your customers 
know about the honor and to help our readers find your products. You can also link 
to dominomag.com, where we’ll feature a clickable version of the 2007 domino 
Green List. All month long, dominomag.com will link to your site and the sites of 
the other winners.  
 
Please be on the lookout for press mentions of your company and the domino 
green issue throughout March. If you have any questions about incorporating the 
2007 domino Green List stamp into your site, feel free to contact our web editor, 
Catherine Halley, at catherine_halley@condenast.com or (212) 286-6610. For 
press inquiries, please contact our director of public relations, Amy Peck, at 
amy_peck@condenast.com or (212) 286-4924.  
 
Thank you so much for the work you’re doing. We’re so proud to share it with our 
readers.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Deborah Needleman 
Editor in Chief 
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